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Press Release  

February 27, 2015 

For immediate release 

SECP warns public about defunct companies  
 
ISLAMABAD, February 27: The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan 
(SECP) has advised the public in their own interest, to be prudent while dealing 
with companies whose registration has been cancelled by the SECP.  
 
The SECP has issued the list of companies, which have ceased to exist in the 
last five years. So, they are no longer legal entities.  
 
These companies were struck off either on their own choice by availing 
themselves of Company Easy Exit Scheme (CEES)/voluntary wind-up, or their 
registration have been cancelled by the Registrar due to their non-
operational/dormant status.   
 
 
The said list, which contains over 6,000 companies, may be viewed on the 
SECP’s website at http://www.secp.gov.pk/CLD/cld_ceased_companies.asp. In 
case of any queries, please contact the relevant Company Registration Office 
from the list available at http://www.secp.gov.pk/CLD/cld_cro.asp  
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